
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin                        
RMWB Road Construction – Route F & F2      

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback.  
Contact us at DL_GTOPS@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
June 11, 2019 

RMWB Road Construction – Route F & F2 
 
 

Starting June 5, Route F & F2 will be revised due to RMWB road construction. 
 
This planned work will impact Thicket Drive. Please see below map. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
- Ground Transportation 


